
 

 

 
 

                   

 

2020 SPRING CLEAN-UP FOR  

THE CITY OF COVINGTON 
     

 

 

Covington City residents will have the opportunity to dispose of unwanted items through the City’s 

Spring Clean-up to be held the weeks of April 27, 2020 through May 8, 2020.  Your spring clean-up 

items will be picked up on your regular refuse collection day.  PLEASE NOTE: If your items are 

not out on your designated clean-up day we will not be able to return due to time restrictions.  The 

City will only pick up articles placed at the resident’s regular collection area.  The Clean Up does not 

include commercial or contractors who have debris.  Residents are advised to keep white goods 

(stoves, refrigerators, etc.) & tires separated from other disposed of articles.  Tires on rims will not be 

accepted.  There will be a limit of 6 tires per resident.  Tires will be picked up separately.  

“WHOLE TREES WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.”   One (1) truck load per household will be strictly 

enforced.  The City will be divided into East and West sections using the CSX Railroad Tracks as the 

dividing line during the two (2) weeks clean up. 

 

WEEK OF APRIL 27, THRU MAY 1, 2020 – EAST SIDE OF RAILROAD TRACKS. 

                                                                               

WEEK OF MAY 4, THRU MAY 8, 2020 – WEST SIDE OF RAILROAD TRACKS. 

 


